[image: image1.jpg]



PRESS RELEASE 

Release Date: 1 Dec 2014
Girls take to the football pitch

Girls from Parkside, St John’s and St Peter’s Primary Schools have been sharpening their football skills at after-school clubs this term. They will be competing in a 5-a-side tournament, along with St Stephen’s Primary, at Sturry Road Community Park on Thursday 11th Dec. The after-school clubs and final competition are run by Premier Sport who already provide sports in various schools in the area. KCC Member Graham Gibbens decided to fund the activities after attending a football competition held at Sturry Road over the summer organised by Park Officer Martin Thomas. Encouraging girls’ sports is a priority for Mr Gibbens. QUOTE. 
Press are welcome to attend. Parking is available on Tennyson Avenue. Park entrance next to garages, opposite flats.

Contact Martin Thomas. Sturry Road Community Park Officer 
Mob: 07710 384952
 martin.thomas@kent.gov.uk
Sturry Road Community Park is located on the edge of Canterbury behind the Park and Ride. Officially opened in 2007, it was created on a former landfill site with money raised by local people. The park is managed by the Sturry Road Community Garden Trust, a dedicated group of local volunteers. The Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership assist with management through employing a Park Officer, Martin Thomas.
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